NEMDAA Intergroup
Intergroup Office Manager's Report – April 27, 2021
Consider giving your sponsor, sponsee(s) or other AA friends one of the new titles we are carrying at the IG office bookstore. These make great anniversary gifts!
Two new Grapevine titles will be available in late April   Free on the Inside: Stories of AA Recovery in Prison and Women in AA (Spanish Language). Contact the Intergroup office if you are interested in purchasing either of these new titles.
All Grapevine titles have been reduced to $11.50.
Meeting in a Pocket are on sale at $.75 each with our contact info.
We have a few copies of the Final Report from the 2020 Annual Meeting of the General Service Conference left – Stop by to pick up some FREE copies for your home group members, sponsor or sponsees. Get yours before they are gone.
Volunteer Staff helped with the IG office Quarterly Inventory. If you or anyone you know is interested in volunteering at the office, please email the office.
Physical Meeting Listing is updated weekly and is available on the website for you to print out. Printouts are also available on demand at the office.  During this month, the following meetings informed the office that they would be opening/reopening physically: NorthEast BB, NorthEast Friday Night, Just for Today (formerly Rising Sun, now Port Deposit), Beware of the Four Horseman, Bel Air Women’s BB, Stay for the Miracle, Elkton Friday BB, New Life Group (Elkton), Three Legacies, Search for Serenity, Fundamentally All is Well, Be lAir BB (May3), H.O.W. group,
Website and Bulletin Builder - The website committee is expanding. Joanne & Rachael are learning some parts of how to update and maintain the website and bulletin.
New Door Lock installed at the Office.  Please contact Rex, Intergroup Chair if you have a need for a key.
Office currently open Tuesday thru Thursday 10am - 3pm. Friday 10am – 5pm. Saturday 10am - 2pm. please come in and browse. Payment via cash, check or Paypal / credit card. If you prefer curbside pickup please call or email, or would like to order from us online, please email. We can have your order ready for you when you arrive. Joanne lives in Cecil County, so she will be happy to deliver to that area, for your convenience.
 
